



July 15, 2016

Dear Lake Austin Pediatric Family,

I am heartbroken to tell you I must close my office. Taking care of your children is the reason I went back to medical school. Over the past 14 years I have been honored to work with you to take care of your family. I have so enjoyed being a part of your family and watching your kids grow. I will truly miss taking care of them. I have tried to find ways to keep my practice open, and many tears have been shed over the decision. Unfortunately the health care reform has changed the way I can provide care, and it is no longer sustainable for me. On July 31, 2016, it is with a heavy heart I must close Lake Austin Pediatrics.

Since you and your children are very important to me, I have asked Dr. Ari Brown and her colleagues at 411 Pediatrics to provide continuing care. Dr. Brown along with Dr. Ava Gallagher and Dr. Cacey Adams are looking forward to being a partner in your child's health. I feel this office is a great fit for the majority of my patients. Of course, you may decide to seek medical care from another doctor if you like. If you choose to do so, I recommend looking for a new physician as soon as possible.

Your medical records are confidential, and I have entrusted Dr. Brown to be custodian of those records. A copy can be transferred to another doctor or released to you or another person you designate only through your permission. If you plan to continue your care with 411 Pediatrics, you may go to their patient portal at www.411pediatrics.com to register your child. If you choose to seek care from a different physician, please sign the enclosed authorization form and return it to my office as soon as possible, so we may transfer your records to your new doctor. After July 31, you may send the request to:

411 Pediatrics 925 Westbank, Suite 100 Austin, Texas 78746.

Phone: 512-327-0411 Fax: 512-327-5437 Email: contactus@411pediatrics.com

I have been honored to be a part of your family's life, and thank you for your loyalty and friendship over the years. Best wishes for your family's future health.

Sincerely.

Angel Tarrant (Dr. T)

3267 Bee Caves Road Ste 107-365

Austin, Texas 78746